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Rocket Hike 
 

Contributor:  Mr. Reeley 
 
Our annual Model Rocket Hike is this weekend 
from the 8th to the 9th, and will be led by Mr. 
Lambert and Mr. Reeley.  Sign up soon! 

Cross Country Ski/Snowshoe Trip 
 

Contributor:  Mr. Reeley 
  
The Cross Country Ski & Snowshoe trip will be on 
the 21st-23rd, and will be led by Mr. Young. We 
stay at a cabin in Frazier Park, and will then trek 
up Mt. Pinos.   We should even have time for 
doing some sledding each day! 

Adult Backpack Leader Training  
 

The Los Angeles Area Council-High Adventure 
Team will conduct its 48 the annual backpack 
training program for Scouters and other adults 
on Feb. 21-23, 2014, with a backpack outing to 
be arranged.  Its objectives are: 
ϖ to acquaint you with a basic understanding of 
how to plan and conduct outdoor activities; 
ϖ to stimulate your participation and leadership 
in a High Adventure Program at the Unit level; 
and, 
ϖ to inform you of the many programs and 
activities of the LAAC-HAT. 
 

New Eagle Scout! 
 

Congratulations to Matt Lyons, our new 
Eagle Scout! He was awarded with his new 
rank on January 30th. 
 

Court of Honor 
Contributor: Mr. Reeley 
Our Court of Honor is on March 11th at Pacific 
Elementary Auditorium. All Merit Badge Cards 
and Boards of Review needed to be completed 
by Tuesday February 25th in order to be listed in 
COH program. 
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  Calendar  

date Event Coordinator 
4 Hike Prep  
6 Neighbor to Neighbor Mr. Tauber 

8-9 Rocket Hike Mr. Lambert/ 
Mr. Reeley 

11 Troop Meeting  
18  Troop Meeting  
21-
23 

Adult Leader Backpack 
Training 

LAAC HAT 

22-
23 

Cross Country 
Ski/Snowshoe Trip 

 Mr. Young 

24 Troop Committee 
Meeting 

 

25 Troop Meeting/Greenbar  

 
Neighbor to Neighbor 

 
Contact:   Mr. Tauber 
Date:  February 6, 2014  
Location:  South Bay Community 
  Church of the Brethren 
 
Time:  6:00 pm-7:00 pm 
 
It is true that volunteering has a 
positive and meaningful impact on 
our community but you already know 
that it has many personal benefits 
for us too. Recently, many of you had 
participated in the event, thank 
you. It is what I am looking for, so let’s 
keep the good service work up.  
I encourage you to continue with 
your service, it is of a great help. For 
those of you who haven't had the 
opportunity to participate in this 
service event, this is your time to, and 
I would like to see your attendance.  
 I repeat, this is a great opportunity to 
give some of your time and effort, 
and enjoy a unique chance to learn 
and grow stronger. 
On the practical side, all Scouts in full 
Class A uniform, and registered adults 
who participate will earn two 
community service hours.  
Upon arrival, please park behind the 
church (one street north of 190th on 
Armour Lane) in the back parking lot 
and come in through the back gate. 
Just the time of the month for our 
troop's monthly service event! 


